
NAVIGATION 
ADVISORY NOTICE 
   

RIVER NENE 

____________________________________________________ 
 
DATE:          28 February 2019 – until further notice 
____________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Downstream of Wadenhoe Lock 
____________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Please be aware there is a shoal approximately 90m downstream of 
Wadenhoe Lock. 

 
Boaters are advised to 
keep to the centre of the 
navigation channel when 
departing / approaching 
the lock for at least 100m 
downstream of the lock.  
 
The affected area will be 
buoyed off in due course. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  
28 February 2019 

____________________________________________________ 
 
For more information contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways Team in 
the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 

 

www.gov.uk/environment-agency 


